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Mid South Island Interclub Teams Competition - 3 July 

We are hosting this on 3 July 2022.  We are now making a call for those who would like 
to be considered to represent the Club.  There will be 3 grades: Open, Intermediate and 
Junior and we need a team in each.  A poster will be up on the noticeboard so if you are 
keen please put your name up.  If we have a surplus of applicants for any grade we will 
hold a play off. 

 

Oamaru All Grades Tournament - 26 June and the Mid South Island Interclub Teams 

Liz Drew would love to hear from anyone who will help with catering for both this 
tournament and the Mid South Island Interclub Teams.  Also can we have raffle prizes 
please, also for both tournaments. 

 

Directors 

We are running short.  Anyone who is interested in becoming a director or returning to 
being a director, please contact Theo (0272985407).  Training is provided. 

 

Vaccinations 

We have decided to continue to carry over the issue of vaccinations, with the current 
ruling remaining i.e. all those who come into the Club must hold vaccination passes. 

 

Tidying Up at the end of Play 

Don't forget that everyone has a part to play in putting chairs to rights, putting glasses 
away and emptying the rubbish bins at the end of play.  If you are on kitchen duty 
please do it! 

 

Toilet Lids - Down Please - Repeated Reminder 

For the dehumidifiers to work well toilet lids need to be closed after use.  Otherwise 
the dehumidifiers spend all their time sucking the water out of the toilets. 

 

Louise Whitelock 

Has moved and her contact number now is 0210 444 967 - please correct your 

programmes. 

 
 
Junelle Edmonds  
President 


